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From: alan baker [abaker@bakertaylor.com.aul
Sent: Friday, 9 July 2004 4:21 PM
To: Committee, LACA (REPS)
Subject: Bankruptcy Law - proposed amendments

I havereadanumberof thesubmissionsto theenquiryandwish to
expressmy supportin particularto two ofthesubmissions-thatof the
Instituteof CharteredAccountantsandthatofPitcherPartners.Inboth,it seemsto me , thattheyare
advisingtheenquiryagainst
supportingproposedamendmentswhich aresupposedto ensuretheNSW
barristerssituationis not,whenit occursagain,effective. However
the“unintendedconsequences”whichwould resultfromtheamendments
beingenacted,will adverselyaffectmanynormaltransactioncarriedout
in goodfaith.Retrospectivityasaprincipleis unacceptableexcept
whereit is usedto correctaninequitablewrong.I dontbelievethat
this proposalmakesout agoodcasefor its applicationon this
particularsituation.
ALAN BAKER B COM FCA
BakerTaylorPty Ltd
CharteredAccountants
153 WalkerSt
NorthSydney2060
02 99556978
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